BRITISH ORIENTEERING EVENT SAFETY WORKSHOP

SWOA sponsored with BOK

BOK will be running a free Event Safety Workshop (sponsored by SWOA) in December. It is
open to members of all SWOA clubs and others.

We will discuss event safety issues, drawing on the skills and experiences of the participants.
The workshop is also open to any interested orienteers young and old. Note that organisers
of Level C events and above, officials of Major Events and new and upgrading controllers are
currently required by British Orienteering to attend. From 2017 all organisers, planners and
controllers will be required to attend this workshop.

Date: Monday 7 December 2015

Times: 7.0pm to 10.0pm prompt

Location: 19 Bramble Drive, Bristol, BS9 1RE

Food: Hot/cold drinks. Baked potato with cheese/salad from 6.0pm if preordered.
Contact and tutor: Katy Dyer BOK, 0117 968 4173 evenings

Registration: please contact Katy to register for this course. There is no cost.



